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Permission to display photographs taken while competing in events organised by Midlothian County Ladies’ Golf Association
Midlothian County Ladies’ Golf Association has been advised by the Scottish Ladies’ Golfing Association that to comply with the Children’s Act, we must seek permission for any photographs of girls which:

· are used in a publication – eg local newspaper, Scottish golfer, Women & Golf, etc.

· are shown in a public place, eg Golf Club notice boards, Annual General Meeting

· are used on the Association’s website – www.mclga.com  and Kirkwood Golf www.kirkwoodgolf.co.uk 

We have been advised to seek permission for the taking of all photographs, as it is not always possible to predict which photographs may be displayed publicly.

Please complete the form below and return it to Kate Rorke, 8 Muirend Avenue, Edinburgh, EH14 5BD
Thank you

Sandra Hennessey
Junior Secretary, MCLGA
( ___________________________________________________________________
Permission to display photographs taken while competing/ playing in events organised by Midlothian County Ladies’ Golf Association

Name ………………………………………………………………………………….

Address ………………………………………………………………………........…

.................……………………………………………………………………………..

Golf Club …………………………………………………………………………….

I agree / I disagree that photographs can be taken during MCLGA events and for these photographs to be used in publication and shown in a public place (see above)

Parent / Guardian

Name…………………………………………Relationship……………………………
Address………………………………………………………………………………….
Signed ……………………………………………    Date ……………………………..

